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Dear West Deptford School Community, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well as we 

approach the holiday season and the end 

of a truly wonderful month in all five of 
our schools. It is with great pleasure and 

gratitude that I reach out to express my 
heartfelt appreciation for the collective 

efforts and positive energy that have 
characterized the past weeks. 
 

I am thrilled to share that our student 
concerts and holiday events across the 

district were nothing short of amazing. 
The talent displayed by our students is a 

testament to their hard work, dedication, 
and the supportive environment we strive 

to create within our schools. Your 
encouragement and support contribute 

significantly to the success of these 
events, and for that, we are immensely 

grateful. 
 

Please see the attached information for 

your review: 

1. December Board Highlights - 

information from our last BOE meeting 
and school holiday events. 

2. Parent Advisory Committee Follow-
up Letter - A link was added if you 

want to provide suggestions or 
comments. 

3. District Storm Letter - I hope the 
predicted future weather is wrong and 
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we do not need to worry...fingers 

crossed. 

As we approach the holiday season, I 
want to extend warm wishes to you and 

your families. May this time be filled with 
joy, laughter, and the spirit of 

togetherness. It is an opportune moment 
to reflect on the accomplishments of our 

students, the strength of our community, 
and the positive impact we continue to 

make together. 
 

The upcoming winter break provides a 

well-deserved respite for our students 
and a chance for families to connect and 

recharge. I encourage everyone to take 
advantage of this time to rest, 

rejuvenate, and create lasting memories 
with loved ones. Looking ahead to the 

new year, I am excited about the 
possibilities and opportunities that await 

our school community. Together, we will 

continue to nurture a learning 
environment that fosters growth, 

creativity, and success for every student. 
 

In closing, I want to express my deepest 

gratitude for your ongoing support and 
partnership. It is your involvement that 

makes our schools truly special, and I am 
confident that the collaborative spirit 

within our community will lead to even 
greater achievements in the future. 

Wishing you a joyous holiday season, a 
restful winter break, and a Happy New 

Year filled with hope and prosperity. 
 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Brian C Gismondi, Superintendent 
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